
Town Civility Pledge

The Town of Mineral pledges to practice and promote civility within the Mineral Town
Council.

The elected officials of the Mineral Town Council enact this civility pledge to build a
stronger and more prosperous community by advocating for civil engagement,
respecting others, and their viewpoints, and finding solutions for the betterment of the
community.

This pledge ensures all communication – both spoken and written – to be open, honest,
and transparent as this is vital for cultivating trust and relationships.

This pledge ensures mutual respect to achieve municipal goals, recognizing that
patience, tolerance, and civility is imperative to success.

This pledge creates opportunities for finding common ground and engaging in civil
discussion to seek solutions through active listening and thoughtful participation.

Adopted February 13, 2023.


